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WE ARE MARSHALL & WE ARE DESTINED FOR GREATNESS!

August 21st 2019

5832 Pettus Road Antioch, TN 37013

Marshall M.A.D.E
Marshall M.A.D.E stands for Making A
Difference Everyday. We believe students
can do this everyday at school by following
the four P's which are being Positive,
Productive, Polite, and Punctual. As you
walk through the building, you will see
posters that indicate how the four P's relate
to student behavior in areas such as the
hallway, cafeteria, and classroom. It is our
goal that all students do their part to make a
difference everyday at Marshall by following
the four P's!
 

615-941-7515

Mr. Dollar, 7th & 8th grade Dean,
leads staff in training



Follow Us on SOCIAL MEDIA
To catch all of the latest Marshall action, please use
#itsallthurgood and follow us on our various social media
platforms.
On Facebook: facebook.com/thurgoodmarshallmnps
On Twitter & Instagram: @itsallthurgood
School Websites: https://schools.mnps.org/thurgood-
marshall-middle-prep
https://itsallthurgood.weebly.com/

IMPORTANT DATES & INFO
Join us for OPEN HOUSE on Thursday August 29th from 6 pm
to 7:30 pm. More information to come!
The Parnassus Bookmobile will be at Marshall during the Open
House from 6 – 7 pm. Feel free to stop by and shop for books from
diverse authors and for diverse readers and interests!
MAP Testing- We will be conducting MAP (Measures of Academic
Progress) Testing Monday through Thursday this week.  These
tests help us to determine our students' present academic levels in
Math and Literacy. These tests are also used to place students in
the appropriate classes during our Mariner times. Our goal is to
unlock potential, so finding each student's present level is the first
step!

Ms.Hershey & Ms. Beveridge, our Low Incidence teachers, are
looking to add the ability to teach their students how to cook and
clean. Because of your generosity we have a refrigerator and stove
on the way. If you have a spare electric washer and/or dryer that you
would like to donate, please contact Ms. Hershey and Ms. Beveridge
at gretchen.hershey@mnps.org and kerry.beveridge@mnps.org.
Thank you!

LOOKING FOR DONATIONS

Ms. King-Toney leading Math drills
with students.

Dressed for Success

 
Tops: 
A collared shirt of any color or design, Thurgood Marshall
spirit shirt, sweaters. *All tops must have sleeves and cover
the midsection. Only Marshall hoodies are permitted to be
worn during the school day.

 
Bottoms: 
Khaki, navy, black or gray bottoms. Pants must be pulled up (No
sagging). Dresses that are finger-tip length or longer and cover
back. No spaghetti straps, backless, or low-cut dresses. No
sweatpants, athletic pants, athletic shorts, sweatpants material or
leggings.

We believe it is important to dress for success! However, we acknowledge that for some families this
can be a challenge. We are partnering with Unicycle to collect and give out clothing to students in need.
Our dress code is below. On Friday's we allow students to wear jeans. However, remember rips, holes,
and  frays are not permitted.

Come shop for books at Open
House!


